
Luke is without doubt one of the most polite and respectful 
young men I have ever worked with, he without fail will hold 
doors for staff and always greets me with a smile and says good 
morning.  When a new student started, there was no hesitation 
from me to ask Luke to look after him and ensure his start at 
Whickham was positive. The decision proved to be correct as 
Luke went above and beyond to make the young man feel 
welcome and part of the school community.  I have no doubt 
that Luke will go on to be very successful in life with this 
fantastic attitude.


